Operating Policy No. 6608
Management Support
VIDEO CAMERAS ON SCHOOL BUSES
The use of video cameras on school buses operated by Puget Sound Educational Service District (PSESD) is authorized for the purpose of providing a safer environment for the transportation of students and protecting the welfare of students, bus drivers, and other personnel on the bus.  The reason for recording the transportation environment is to provide PSESD, drivers, and parents/guardians/custodians with documentation when responding to incidents that occur on school buses. Student disciplinary action will be in accordance with PSESD Operating Policy No. 3241 and the related Operating Procedures or program procedures.
The Superintendent or designee will prepare any other necessary procedures for use of the video equipment on buses, the authorized review process for video tapes and the proper disposal of tapes.
Adopted: November 2022

Relevant Board Policies:	EL 3 Transformational Relationships
EL 4 Treatment of Staff

Cross References: 	PSESD Operating Policy No. 3241 Student Discipline 
	
	



